
To: Dr. Denean Adams, Superintendent of Schools, Harvey Public School 
District #152 

From: Frederick Blaine Collins, Teacher, Sandburg Elementary 

Date: August 1, 2014 

Re: Retirement Intention 

CC: 
Ms. Valdavia West,  President, Harvey Education Association 
Mrs. Debra Brown,  Administrative Assistant for Business Affairs, HPSD152 
Dr. Kevin J. Nohelty,  Assistant Superintendent for Business Operations and 
Human Relations, HPSD152 

Dear Dr. Adams, 

This letter is to inform you that I (Frederick Blaine Collins) will retire from 
Harvey Public Schools Dist. #152 during the incoming contract, on the last 
day of the 2016-2017 school year. 

Thank you, 
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Mr. Frederick Blaine Collins 
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